
From: Ralph Elliott <elliot@clemson.edu>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/29/2012 12:34:57 PM
Subject: RE: Greetings From Clemson

I appreciate your help. Sorry to interrupt your busy schedule with my little problem. R

At 12:02 PM 11/29/2012, you wrote:

I will look into this for you.
Katherine

From: Ralph Elliott [ mailto:elliot@clemson.edu]
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2012 11:21 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Greetings From Clemson

Katherine,

Our paths crossed in the Governor's football box when I was hosting Miss South Carolina at the 
game . I hope you are doing well. I have a question that I trying to sort out. I think I contributed a 
total of $1,000 to the Governor's Campaign this year, but I am not sure all of the checks got
processed. Perhaps you or a colleague can sort this out for me. I would appreciate your help. I 
hope our paths cross again soon. Thank you. RDE 

Ralph Elliott, Ph.D.
Vice Provost for Off-Campus, Distance & Continuing Education and Professor of Economics
Emeritus
Clemson University
Post Office Drawer 509
Clemson, South Carolina 29633
phone: 864.710.2815
fax: 864.885.0900
email: elliot@clemson.edu (pls note, there is only one "t" in the e mail address)
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